UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
DISTRICT OF OREGON

IN RE: FORM OF PAYMENT Standing Order 2021-16

Due to changes in participation of banks in the Treasury General Account program, the
Court will no longer accept payments in cash as of December 1, 2021.

If a payor sends a cash payment to the Clerk's Office by mail or by a commercial courier
service, or if a payor leaves a cash payment in a dropbox located in any District of Oregon
courthouse, the Court will attempt to return the payment to the payor.

Because the Court cannot accept cash payments, the payor bears the risk of loss if the
Court's attempt to return the cash to the payor is not successful.

IT IS SO ORDERED.
DATED this 30th day of November, 2021.

NMueo Yomamda,

MARCO HERNANDEZ
CHIEF U.S. DISTRICT JUDGE




